
 

 

17 February 2020 

 

Kia Ora Year 7 Whānau, 

Year 7 Safe Cycling Opportunity 

 

On Monday 2nd March, 15 of our Year 7 students have the opportunity to complete Level 2 of the Cycle                                       

Sense course offered by North Canterbury Sports Trust. Last year our Year 6 ​ākonga completed Level 1                                 

only, as it was the first time the Trust was running the programme. Level 2 includes riding on the roads                                       

near Ashgrove School. ​We hope to offer Level 2 to more of our Year 7 students as dates become                                     

available throughout the year. As we can only accomodate 15 students this time, I will take children on a                                     

first in, first served basis. 

 

Each ​ākonga will need a bike and helmet for the day. Please ensure, to the best of your ability that the                                         

bike they are going to use is roadworthy. We will do a safety check during the programme to ensure                                     

they are suitable for the activities that will follow. Helmets must be the correct size and fitted to your                                     

child. There will also be a number of bikes and helmets for children to borrow if needed. 

 

Please ensure that children come to school with suitable clothing for all weather. 

 

 

Please complete and return permission slip below to Fiona Bester by Monday 24 February. 

 

Ng​ā​ mihi nui 

 

Fiona Bester  

 

 

 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give my child_______________________________ of Ngahere___________________permission 

to participate in Level 2 of the Cycle Sense Programme run by North Canterbury Sports Trust. 

 

Name:  ________________________________ 

Signed:  _______________________________ 

 

 


